Village of Chatham
77 Main Sireet
Chatham, New York 12037

TEL (518) 382-5821
FAX (518) 392-7757

CHATHAM

September 18, 2019

Village of Chatham and Town of Ghent Residents/Homeowners:

The week of September 9, 2019, the Village of Chatham experienced a source water
main break and a leak at the water storage tank in Ghent causing a State of Emergency
to be declared. The Village reached out to residents via email, social media, website,
television, radio and door to door notification regarding this matter. It was learned that
not every person had received the information.

In an effort to reach everyone successfully, we are again asking people to sign up for
Code Red. Code Red is offered through Columbia County 911. The website is
www.columbiacounty911.com where you can go online and sign up for this service.
Whenever there is an emergency situation, you will receive a phone call or text message
if preferred. You can make the choice based on your individual preference.

If you do not have a computer, you can call Columbia County 8911 and someone will assist
you with enrollment. The number to call is (518) 828-1263.

We will continue to make every effort to reach the residents of the Village of Chatham
and the Town of Ghent (where Village water is delivered) through email, social media,
and our website. If we do not already have your email address, please provide that to
the Village Clerk’s office and we will put you on the email list.

Debra Meyers
Village Cierk




